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March 2nd, 2016 
 

STABBING INCIDENT 
 

 

 
 
The St. Petersburg Police Department is investigating an incident that took place this morning 
about 3 am at the intersection of 4th Street and Dali Blvd.  Reportedly, an older female was 
walking on the sidewalk on the westside of 4th Street when she was approached from the west by 
a male riding a bicycle.  The male bicyclist allegedly stabbed the female victim with a knife 
before fleeing the scene.  More specific details of the incident remain unclear at this time. 
 
The bicyclist was described as a male, black, wearing dark clothing and riding an older bike.  If 
you have any additional information, please contact the St. Petersburg Police Department at 
727-893-7780 or Crimestoppers at 800-873-8477. 
 
Always be alert to your surroundings and immediately report suspicious persons and incidents in 
the area of the campus to the University Police at 727-873-4140. 
 
Remember If You See Something Say Something 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/see-it-say-it/   
 
In compliance with the Clery Act, all Crime Alert Bulletins are posted on the UPD website, at the 
following link: 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/crime-information/crime-updates/  
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